
 
 

Public Notice 
 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Board of 

Trustees previously scheduled for Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. has 

been canceled due to a lack of quorum.  The Meeting will be rescheduled and the 

Agenda for that meeting will be posted no later than 48 hours prior to the meeting.  

 

 
 
 
 Jose Collazo 
 Secretary 
 Board of Trustees 
 Morton College 
 Illinois Community College District 527 
 


